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CERTIFICATE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE
OAKDALE ROAD (CR #65) — COUNTY ROAD
TOWN OF UNION
JULY 20-24, 2020

LESLIE BOULTON, P.E., COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORKS

This CERTIFICATE OF HIGHWAY CLOSURE shall continue to meet the requirements of Section 104
of the New York State Highway Law. Oakdale Road, a County owned Road located in the Town
of Union, shall be closed to all traffic on July 20, 2020 at 7:00 AM and reopen to traffic on or
about 5:00 PM July 24, 2020. The closure location will be approximately five hundred feet south '
of the intersection with Town Line Road. The road will be closed for the installation of an
underground gas pipeline.

All thru traffic will need to seek alternate routes while the road is closed. A detour utilizing local
roads will be in place during the closure.

Additional information may be obtained by contacting Tom Sullivan, by calling the Broome
County Department of Public Works — Engineering Division at (607)778-2496, or emailing him at
tsullivan@co.broome.ny.us.
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